

ST MARY & ST ALBAN HALIFAX

PARISH CLERGY: Fr. Martin Kelly, Fr Sean Elliott, Deacon John Walsh St. Mary's Presbytery, 2 Clarence Street, Halifax, HX1 5DH

Tel: 01422 352141 Email: office.stmary.halifax@dioceseofleeds.org.uk Website: www.stmaryshalifax.com

St. Mary's Church, Gibbet Street, Halifax HX1 5DH St. Alban's Church, Abbey Walk South, Huddersfield Rd. Halifax HX3 0AZ St. Mary's Catholic Primary Academy 01422-362365 All Saints Catholic College, Huddersfield 01484 426466

THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST (CORPUS CHRISTI) 19TH JUNE 2022

SERVICES(L) = LIVESTREAMED ON YOU TUBE

<u>MASS INTENTIONS</u>. Where there are two Intentions named for a daily Mass the Presiding Priest will offer Mass for the first named Intention and the Concelebrating Priest will offer his Mass for the second.

Date	Time	Church	Intention
19th June THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST	9:30a.m.(L) 11:00a.m.(L) 1:00p.m. 6:00p.m.	St Mary's St Mary's St Mary's St Alban's	For the Parish Mark Salmons Polish Mass Benito Villa and Antonietta Sorrentino
Monday 20th—ST ALBAN	No Mass		
Tuesday 21st—St Aloysius Gonzaga	9:30a.m.	St Alban's	Angelina Boruszenko Dead List
Wednesday 22nd—Ss John Fisher and Thomas More	9:30a.m.(L)	St Mary's	Holy Souls Dead List
Thursday 23rd—The Nativity of St John the Baptist	9:30a.m. 11:00a.m.	St Alban's St Mary's	Eileen Corcoran Dead List Requiem Mass for Ann (Marlene) Jeffcock
Friday 24th– The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus	9:30a.m.(L)	St Mary's	Trena Armstrong Dead List
Saturday 25th— The Immaculate Heart of the Blessed Virgin Mary	12:15p.m.(L)	St Mary's	Irene Tomasz Nalipa Dead List

PLEASE PRAY FOR Ann (Marlene) Jeffcock and all who have died recently and for Fr Leo Lawless and all those whose anniversaries occur at this time.

PRAYER LIST

David Sutcliffe, Gladys Megson, Patricia Hintze, Patricia Ellison, John Wallis, Millie Haigh, David Murphy, Peter Fekete, Fawzia Mohamed, William Long, Sonya Box, Julie Simpson, Charlotte Fitzpatrick, Peter Carolan, Peter Smith, Julie Hall, David Hopkinson, Moya Andrew, Suzanne Peaker, Larry Byrne, Winnie Whelan, Kathleen Hannan, Nancy McGrath, Eleanor Foran, Maureen Colleran, Patricia Reynolds and all the sick and housebound of the parish, their families and those who care for them.

If you know of anyone in the Parish who is ill or is housebound please let Fr Martin, Fr Sean or Deacon John know so that a visitation can be arranged.

MASSES RECEIVED

Angelina Boruszenko, Holy Souls, Jacinta Megson & Family, Rose Marie Rothery, Deirdre Murphy Annie Rothery & Rose O'Callaghan, David Anthony Early. Barbara Murphy, Barry Murphy,

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament will take

place from 11 to Noon on Saturday at St Mary's and the

Sacrament of
Reconciliation will
be available from 11
to Noon on
Saturday at
St Mary's and from
5:15 p.m. on Sunday
at St Alban's.

PRAYER GROUP

There will be a Rosary Zoom Meeting 79885782514 Password C8RKVv on Wednesday evening at 7pm

READERS ROTA

THIS SUNDAY

19th June
The Body and Blood
of Christ
9:30a.m.
Rachel Fitzpatrick
11:00a.m.
Ken Rothery
6:00p.m.
Bernard Corcoran

NEXT SUNDAY

26th June
Thirteenth Sunday in
Ordinary Time
9:30a.m.
John Greenwood
11:00a.m.
Tim Widdop
6:00p.m.
Paul Coates
PLEASE NOTE
THE CHANGE

PLEASE NOTE
THE CHANGE
IN THE ROTA
FROM
3RD JULY FOR
THE 11:00am
AND 6pm MASSES

CONGRATULATIONS to our Parish children who made their FIRST HOLY COMMUNION

last Sunday. Please keep them and their families in your prayers.

Thank You to those members of the School Staff and our Parish catechists who helped in their preparation.

UKRAINE HUMANITARIAN CRISIS

Here are various charitable routes to contribute as outlined in the Bishops message. Donating through CAFOD and the Disasters Emergency Committee (DEC) Appeal. https://cafod.org.uk/Give/Donate-to-Emergencies/Ukraine-Humanitarian-Appeal

You can also donate online at: www.catholic-care.org.uk

DIOCESAN LOURDES PILGRIMAGE

On 1st July both Fr Martin and Fr Sean will be joining the Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes. If you have any intentions you would wish them to take on your behalf please let them know.

ST VINCENT de PAUL SOCIETY

The next meeting will be on Tuesday 12th July at 6:45p.m. in St Alban's Church Hall. All Welcome We would like to thank all those who donated to the Summer Camp appeal and also to those who gave small electrical items to our appeal. All donations are very much appreciated and also needed. Thank you once again If you want to join in and help the SVP team or if you need assistance please call 07512 011 440. If you would like to financially support us here are the details: Bank sort Code 60-60-04; Account number 46086137 Account name - SS Mary and Alban Halifax You can find our more about the SVP at www.svp.org.uk

MISSIO—RED MISSION BOXES

Teresa Wallis and Karen Hallinan are restarting dealing with Missio for the Parish If anyone has a red box, these will be collected after all the Masses on Sunday 26th June. If you have been contributing electronically **please continue to do so**.

For collection or any more information please contact

Teresa Wallis on 01422 614242 or Karen Hallinan on 07789766141.

ST MARY'S PRIMARY ACADEMY NEWS

The School Parents, Teachers and Friends Association are holding the School Summer Fayre on Friday 15th July from 2:30 to 5:30.

Every one is welcome.

The PTFA are asking for Bottles (preferably alcoholic) for the Bottle Stall and Luxury Goods for the Tombola. There will be boxes at the back of Church for your contributions.

Later in the month Raffle Tickets will also be on sale.

We are also allowing anyone to hold their own stall for a fee of £15, and then keep their own profits, therefore if anyone knows of any small businesses who would like to have a stall at the Fayre they can let us know. Contact Ruth Prosser on 07792441510

HUDDERSFIELD CATENIANS

After today's President Sunday celebrations, at St. Joseph's Aspley, the Catenians will be holding a Garden Party at a members house in Netherton next Sunday afternoon which always proves to be a successful social event. Should there be any men thinking they'd like to know more about the Catenians, they will be very welcome to join this event along with their family. Please call the Membership Officer Dennis Donnelly on 01484 606042 to book your place.

There will be a RETIRING COLLECTION TODAY for the DAY FOR LIFE

Mass Offerings, Notices and News Items for the Parish Bulletin should be given to Fr Martin or Deacon John by Wednesday evening at the latest. Notices and News Items but not Mass Intentions can be sent to John Coates 01422 360469 or ibcoates@btinternet.com) again by Wednesday evening.

The Parish Safeguarding Representative is Clare O'Neill (07792147620 psr.coneill@dioceseofleeds.org.uk)